
Newsletter July 2024

Next Event is our July 13th 11AM to 4PM
Day Out in Arnada Park 

See the ad sheet for information and, yes, there will be a toilet

To Plan Your Summer; mark August 24th  morning for the Street Mural
Painting and September 7th 7 PM for a meeting to accommodate residents

who can't attend our customary Thursday Meetings

Help Needed!
Join the Team to Help Your Neighborhood Association

We are looking for volunteers to expand our new sponsors to our monthly
ad sheets.  That's what you see appended to this newsletter and I'm sure
you remember them running four pages or more in the recent past.  We'd
like to see that happen again because that was our major source of funds
for Arnada projects and donations.  Our treasury is bleeding to death and
we need to reestablish income so we can continue to operate. If you have

any interest in helping or want more information please contact Russ
Pascoe or Ken Visser using the contacts list on the following page of this

newsletter or arnadaneighborhood@gmail.com  This does not have a
defined time commitment, it's what you are willing to do and you'll have

options to make the connections you want in the manner you choose.

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to create a  
more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association
newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine  
whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.



Painting Party August 23rd and 24th

Saturday the 24th will be our annual street mural painting, it needs a refresh!
The Arnada painted intersection is the oldest in Vancouver.  Plan to arrive by
9:00AM at 22nd & D Streets.  We will have all the supplies but if you have
usable brushes or small width rollers you can bring those.  Wear clothes that
can be ruined without any grief.  We will have breakfast snacks and beverages
available.
On the day prior to painting, Friday the 3rd, we need a few people to pressure
wash the intersection, someone with a pickup truck or trailer to haul street
barricades and one or two pressure washers.  If you can help with any of that
connect with Ken Visser or Russ Pascoe or email 
arnadaneighborhood@gmail.com

Summer Hosting Opportunity for Families

Bring the world home this summer: Host an international Clark College
student this July and August (meet the student), or an international PSU
student for 2-4 weeks! A local nonprofit is seeking hosts for a Clark College
International student for the summer term, Japanese high school students
going to PSU (7/11-25), and Japanese college students going to PSU (8/18-
9/7, 8/18-9/14). Hosting an international student is a great way to make
international friends, learn about a new culture, and have fun! Students will
have weekday classes and activities (commuting on public transit) and look
forward to spending evenings and weekends experiencing American culture
and practicing their English with their host. Hosts receive orientation
materials, 24/7 support, and a small stipend. ACES is a PNW nonprofit that
has been connecting families and students since 1995. Learn more
at acescollegehomestay.org or apply online.  Questions?
Contact kellie@exploretheworld.org or (503) 673-6898

What is a host family's responsibility?
Host families provide three meals per day and plenty of daily conversation and
interaction. The students need their own beds, but teens can share a room with
a host sibling of a similar age and the same gender (college students need their
own room). The students bring their own spending money and are covered by
comprehensive medical and accident insurance. Orientation materials, 24/7
support, and a small stipend are provided to hosts. FAQs about hosting

How can families sign up to host?
They can contact us at aces.or@exploretheworld.org or (503) 673-6898, or 
submit an online hosting application, and we will find a student match based
on shared interests.  Please let me know if you have any questions! Thank you
for your support.  Kellie Irish;  Community Outreach 

Who and What's in Arnada?

There are several pages on public domain information on this website but be
careful where you click there, it's got lots of ads:

https://www.city-data.com/neighborhood/Arnada-Vancouver-WA.html
This link compares Arnada with all of Vancouver and you can look at
neighborhoods and cities country wide.

City Contacts

Neighborhood Liaison   Brent Waddle
Office (360) 487-8436 Cell (360) 624-5686 
brent.waddle@cityofvancouver.us 

Office of Neighborhoods  Kaitlyn Olszewski 

360-624-1774  
Kaitlyn.olszewski@cityofvancouver.us 

Neighborhood Fire Station

Uptown Station #1 2607 Main St. 
360 487-7212

Code Compliance 360 487-7810

Clark County Animal Control
Weekdays 8:30-4:30  360 397-2488

Traffic Compliance Hotline 360 487-7402

Parking Hot-line  360 487-8653

NPO Lee Gelslinger  Cell (360) 831-2661 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 

Elected ANA Board:

Chairman  Ken Visser

visserk9@gmail.com 

Secretary    Brenda Hoge 
bheducationconsulting  @gmail.com 

 Treasurer     Kathie Loveall
treasurer@arnadaneighborhood.org   

Members at Large

Russ Pascoe becruss@hotmail  .com

Sandi Christensen 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Anita Reyes    anitaface@gmail.com

Committee Representatives,
Coordinators

Sponsor Ad-sheet Layout and ad-sheet file 
submission     Amy Carlson 
ads@ARNADAneighborhood.org

Newsletter Ads Representative  Rose Fulton  

Rosetrentacoste@yahoo.com 

Newsletter Distribution Sandi Christensen 
360-772-4026 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Neighborhood Traffic Safety Alliance 
Ken Williams

 ken_williams_98664@msn.com 

Arnada Tree Steward  Fred Fulton
fpfulton@yahoo.com    760-815-0077

Newsletter Editor, Content & Layout

Russ Pascoe -  becruss@hotmail  .com





Arnada's Jazz Concert Was Great!

The Vancouver Community Concert Band's jazz ensemble brought their music to Arnada Park in 
June.  The concert was well attended by over 100 in the audience which started assembling for 
conversation and dinner picnics before the show.  We were treated to long string of jazz standards 
that filled the Park with their horns amplified music.  Many of the numbers featured instrument 
solos; this band has real talent!
Arnada Neighborhood Association sponsored the event and made a donation to the VCCB.  We also 
passed a hat and many in the audience filled it with cash to support the Band's future development 
in our community. Check here for future times to hear them:   https://www.vccb.us/

The music ended with the standing crowd yelling for an encore.  Director Neil Huss answered with a 
fabulous rendition of Chicago's “25 or 6 to 4.”


